
6 January 2014 
  
       Please see the attached bison harvest log. I have updated it to include state hunter harvest of four 
bison within the last few days. We are now within the state’s second hunt period. 
       To date, state hunters have harvested 7 bison, with an unconfirmed figure of 51 for tribal treaty 
hunts. 
       As for bison movement, we’ve had bison continue to use private property on the west wide and 
little migration into Gardiner except for a solitary bull. However, I anticipate that will change shortly. 
       Numbers are subject to change based on post hunt period surveys, please use this as an in-season 
indicator only. 
  
Thank you. 
Andrea Jones 
Information and Education Manager 
Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks 
Region 3 - Bozeman 
Phone: 406-994-6931 
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